
  

 

 

 

Dear Parents 
 
The U15 Rugby Team have qualified for the Natwest Schools Cup Vase semi-final to 
be held at Allianz Park on Sunday March 8th. 
 
There is a competition on the NatWest Schools Cup website which will provide a 
free coach from school for supporters to the semi-final and a visit from an England 
rugby player to the school for finalists. 
 
The voting page is: 
 
http://www.englandrugby.com/club-competitions/natwest-schools-cup/show-your-
schools-colours/ 
  
The latest voting is shown on the facebook page and the leaders only have 13 votes!! 
  
https://www.facebook.com/natwestrugby 
 
The votes have for the semi-final prize have to be in by this Friday, 27th 
February! 
 
Please support our boys, vote and share with as many people as possible. 
 
Thank you for your vote. 
 
Kind regards 
Mr Demain-Griffiths 
Head of PE 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


